Cell Phone Use Policy

The Decatur Public Library is committed to providing an environment that is
comfortable but conducive to relaxation and study. Noise from the use of cell
phones is disruptive to this environment. Therefore, the use of cell phones in the
library is prohibited.

Patrons entering the library building with a cell phone, pager, or similar electronic
device should turn the device off, or set it to a non-audible signal (flashing light,
vibration, etc.). Those wishing to speak on a cell phone should proceed to the
entrance foyer, and converse quietly. Violations of this policy can be reported to
Librarian in Charge via any public service desk. Patrons who fail to comply with
this policy may be asked to leave the building.
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